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Nunatsiavut Emergency Heat Subsidy Program ends 
 
The Nunatsiavut Government wishes to remind Beneficiaries of the Labrador 
Inuit Land Claims Agreement residing in the five Labrador Inuit communities 
that the COVID-19 Nunatsiavut Emergency Heat Subsidy Program has now 
ended. 
 
The purpose of program was to provide those most vulnerable and those 
economically affected by the global pandemic with home heating costs.   
 
 
 


